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 Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

1(i) E  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

1(ii) G  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

1(iii) C  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

1(iv) A  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

1(v) F  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

2(a)  
Gymnasium 
 

 
Schule 
 
Anything that is not 
Gymnasium 
 

 (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

2(b)  
Erdkunde 
 
Geografie 
Geographie 
 

 
Mathe 
 
Geography 

 (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

2(c)  
Bus 
 

 
Rad 

 (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

2(d)  
Theater 
 
Theatergruppe 
 

 
Chor 

 (1) 

 



 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

2(e)  
Uni 
 
Auf die Uni gehen 
  

  (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

3(i) C  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

3(ii) F  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

3(iii) A  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

3(iv) E  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

3(v) B  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

4(a) abends  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

4(b) verletzt  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

4(c) gestohlen  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

4(d) Geld  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

4(e) telefonieren  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

5 (a), (f), (g), (i), (j)  (5) 
 



 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

6(a) (ii)  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

6(b) (iii)  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

6(c) (ii)  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

6(d) (ii)  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

6(e) (ii)  (1) 
 

Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

7(i) F  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

7(ii) D  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

7(iii) E  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

7(iv) C  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

7(v) B  (1) 
 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

8(a) Marco  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

8(b) Kevin  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

8(c) Kevin  (1) 



 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

8(d) Julia  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Mark 

8(e) Marco  (1) 
 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

9(a) Carnival 
 
Spring 
 

Winter 
 
Any season other than 
Spring 

 (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

9(b) 
9(c) 
9(d) 

(Great to see) people  
 
          in fancy dress 
          in costume(s) 
          dressed up 
 
 
She enjoys being able / 
it is fun 
    
       to cut off the 
men’s ties 
 
 
It’s the time of year 
when spring will be 
arriving. / It means 
spring is on its way.  
 
 
(Good to) get time off 
school / miss school 
 
 
Any 3 in any order 
 
Credit multiple answers 
in the same box 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s (lots of) fun.  
Girls have lots of fun 
 
 
 
 
Spring is when 
Carnival is 

 (1) 
             (1) 
             (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

9(e) Christmas 
 
Winter 

  
 
 (1) 

 



Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

9(f) 
9(g) 

(Great to) (get) 
presents 
 
 
Christmas is in winter 
[but only if winter is 
given in (e)] 
 
 
The landscape / 
ground / it   
looks pretty / 
beautiful  
when it has been 
snowing / in th snow  
 
 
His favourite season is 
winter 
 
Any appropriate 2 in 
any order  
 
Credit multiple 
answers in the same 
box 
 
 

He got an MP3 player 
(unless as 
exemplification of 
presents) 
 
 
 
 
 
There is always lots of 
snow 
nice / good 
 
 
Reject this if winter is 
given in (e) 

 (1) 
             (1) 

 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

9(h) New Year  
  
New Year’s Eve 
 
Winter 
 

  (1) 

 



 
Question 
Number 

Answer Reject Mark 

9(i) 
9(j) 

The atmosphere  
   in Berlin / at the 
Brandenburg Gate /      
   around / shortly 
before midnight 
is amazing / astounding 
 
People are / everyone 
is good fun /cheerful / 
merry (i.e. lustig) 
OR happy (i.e. 
glücklich) 
 
 
People are optimistic 
about  
   the future / the new 
year 
 
 
Any 2 in any order  
 
Credit multiple answers 
in the same box 
 
 
 

 
 
 
good / nice 
 
 
 
lucky 
 
 
 
 
It is sunny 
It snows  
 
 
Note if candidates put 
both good fun and 
happy this will not 
count as 2 separate 
answers  
 

 (1) 
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